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Continuum of Care (CoC) 

for Homeless People in Nashville 
 

You are invited to actively participate in our meeting on 
 

THURSDAY, November 16, 2017 
10:00 - 11:00 a.m.   

at  
----------Nashville Rescue Mission---------- 

639 Lafayette Street 
*************** 

 
1. Introductions       Ryan Ellis,  Governance  

       Board Vice Chair 
 

2. Approval of Minutes  from October 2017  Ryan Ellis  
 

3. Committee Reports 
 

A. Coordinated Entry System (CES)  Jessica Ivey (Chair) 
B. Performance Evaluation Committee  Suzie Tolmie 
C. Data Committee     No Report 

Point In Time (PIT) Sub-Committee  Suzie   
D. Standards Group (Ad Hoc)   Suzie  
E. Membership Committee   Ashley Blum, Co-chair 

 
4. Information on upcoming CoC Permanent Supportive Housing Forum   

 
5. CoC General Business 

 
A. CoC/MHC Governance Workgroup  Rachel Hester/ 
 Public Comment will be Accepted  Mina Johnson  

 
6. Other Business 

NOTE:  The Nashville Coalition for the Homeless will meet just before, from 9-10.  
 

Next meeting: 
December 21, 2017  

 
Meetings are usually held on the third Thursday of every month. 
PARTICIPATION BY EVERYONE IS ESSENTIAL! 

PLEASE HELP US MAKE IT A SUCCESS! 
 

Questions?  Email  Suzie Tolmie, Homeless Coordinator at  stolmie@nashville-mdha.org 
If you would like additional information about the Nashville-Davidson County Continuum of Care (“CoC”), please visit 

our website at:  
http://www.nashville-mdha.org/community-development/about-the-continuum-of-care/  
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